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i July 12, 1979

Mr. Thomas H, 0'Brien

Senior Vice President

Long :sland Lighting Company
250 01d Country Road
Mineola, New York 11501

Dear Mr. O'Brien:

Thank you for your invitation to speak at the
Finance Conference of the Fdison Electric Institute
in Miami on October 17, 1979.

I will accept the invitation with the understanding
that there is the p0551b111ty of the Congress pre-

t;mpl.uug ny !..uuc llldl. nas Leen a pUpUlal UL\.udelUIl
in recent months, but perhaps by October there will
be fewer hearings.

Sincerely,
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Joseph M. Hendrie




